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Notice to 
Haisla Membership 
 
FROM:  Eliza Bisshopp, Director, Governance & Administrative Services 

DATE: June 4, 2025 

SUBJECT: Candidate Platform Submission – 2025 Haisla Nation Election 

 

Candidate platforms are often a key focus during an election year. Members have 
expressed a desire to know who the candidates are and what their platforms entail. 
While it is typically up to each candidate to determine how and where they share their 
platform, Haisla Nation recognizes that our organization's communication reach may 
exceed that of individual candidates.   

In the interest of fairness and neutrality, Haisla Nation will post the platforms of all 
confirmed candidates on our website as a single PDF document in alphabetical order 
using their last name. This ensures equal visibility for all candidates who have chosen 
to move forward in the election process. 

If you have been nominated, have formally accepted your nomination, and you wish 
to have your platform included, please submit your document in either Word or PDF 
format to Devin Wall at dwall@haisla.ca no later than 4:00 PM on June 12, 2025. All 
submitted platforms will be published on our website as one document the following 
business day.  

To ensure fairness and consistency, late submissions will not be accepted or shared. 
It is the sole responsibility of each candidate to ensure their platform is submitted by 
the stated deadline if they wish to participate.  

The deadline aligns with the final date nominees must accept (or decline) their 
nomination. If accepting the nomination, this process will give membership the 
opportunity to review all platforms before electronic voting opens. Ballots will be 
mailed by OneFeather in accordance with our election code. 

Candidates are welcome to coordinate and organize their own question-and-answer 
sessions with membership at their discretion. 

If you are aware of any candidates who may not be regularly online but would like to 
participate, we encourage you to share this information with them. 

Thank you for your commitment to a fair and transparent election process. 


